
Coosemans Urgent Recall

Summary
Coosemans has issued a recall for multiple produce items because there is the possibility that the
products were exposed to possible elevated coliform levels and may cause illness.
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Recall Date 4/12/2024
dfa

Company Coosemans
dfa

Product Multiple Produce Items
dfa

Reason Possible Elevated Coliform Levels
dfa

Illness Diarrhea, cramps, nausea, headaches or other symptoms. Infants, young children and
people with compromised immune systems are at a higher risk.
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Instructions

Please isolate any affected product (see below table) and destroy it in a secure manner to
prevent unauthorized consumption. If you have product stored out of the case and are
unsure of the code date please destroy this product also. For credit, contact your sales
representative or your local Gordon Food Service Store if you purchase in the store. Please
note that proper procedures must be followed and these cases may not be returned to your
distributor. If you have further distributed any of these products, then you are responsible to
notify all consignees of this recall.
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The recall includes only the below items and lot codes that were sold by Gordon Food Service.
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GFS Item # Vendor Item # Description Lot Code

139077 ON1995 Leek Frsh

Items packed between
March 15th, 2024 and April

10th 2024

667531 HE1880 Parsley Ital Fresh

521520 HE1900 Parsley Ital Fresh

219741 HE1390 Cilantro Cleaned
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Customers who have additional questions can contact:

Alex Unger, General Manager for Coosemans Tampa (813-238-9500, AUNGER@COOSENET.COM)


